
Community Notice #4 
  Windgate Drive Water Main Extension 

 

 

August 23, 2022 

 

Phase 1 pipe work between Terry Road and Rivendale Drive is now complete and is currently being tested 
and commissioned by Dexter Construction. Once the new pipe is commissioned, the asphalt 
reinstatement for Phase 1 will take place. Reinstatement for Phase 1 is anticipated to be complete by 
early/mid September. 
 
 
Phase 2 pipe work between Terry Road and Ashlea Drive has started and is anticipated to be complete by 
mid/late September. Asphalt reinstatement will follow after this section of pipe is tested and 
commissioned, which is anticipated by early/mid October.   
 
 
Construction will take place from 7:00 AM to 7:00 PM on weekdays. There will be one lane of traffic 
maintained with stop-and-go traffic in the work zone during these hours. Weekend work will be 
completed as needed. HRM have extended the peak hour restriction on Windgate Drive to facilitate the 
work and allow the project to be completed faster before cold weather impacts the asphalt reinstatement.  
  
 
 
 
To ensure the safety of our communities and our staff, please maintain a safe distance when Halifax 
Water staff or contractors are working in your area. 
 

Project Contacts 
Jonathan MacDonald, P.Eng  
Project Manager  
Halifax Water 
jonathanm@halifaxwater.ca 
902-818-0913 
 

Dan Mason 
Project Manager 
Dexter Construction 
dmason@dexter.ca 
902-266-9944 
 

Customer Care Centre 
Halifax Water  
customercare@halifaxwater.ca 
902-420-9287 

 
Learn more: halifaxwater.ca/project/windgate-drive-water-main-extension 

  



 

 


